
WINSLOW TOWN COUNCIL 
MINUTES of the EVENTS COMMITTEE 

Monday 18th.  March 2024, at 10.00am at 28 High St. Winslow.  
 

Present:  Cllrs. Onley (Chair), Cawte, Cornell, Hamley, Mr K Moor and Mr. O Rhodes. 
 
Absent:  None 
Clerk: C Loch.  
   In attendance:  Cllr. G Wiseman, T Perkins and E Griffiths. There were no press or public present.   
 
24/08 Declarations of Personal or Prejudicial Interest and Consideration of requests for Dispensations 
None 
24/09 Minutes of Meetings  
RESOLVED that the minutes of the meeting held 22nd.  January 2024 be signed as a true record. 
Matters Arising  
None  
24/10 Items deferred from the last meeting. 
None 
24/11 Items delegated from Council. 
None  
 
24/12 Other Events 
Concert Band Anniversary. A concert in the park to celebrate the 30th anniversary was planned for July 
14th, and would be in conjunction with a WAFTA Pétanque day and BBQ. It was noted that it would coincide 
with the North Bucks Bike Ride and the available gazebos would have to be shared for both events. The 
band would be asked if they wished to provide a short musical interval at the July Farmers Market to 
publicise the event and had also booked the Community stall in September prior to the annual concert. The 
band would also be asked if they would like a slot for the December market.  
 
Heritage Day:  
This would be held on either the 9th. Or 10th. Of September.  It would be two walking tours with the Council 
Chamber providing a meeting place.  
 
New Events: Members considered a proposal to do something for occasions such as Chinese New Year, 
possibly having a themed Farmers Market.  It was deferred to be considered again at the next meeting.  
 

24/13  Farmers Market 
Some traders were experiencing difficult trading and every effort would be made to keep footfall at a high 
level, It was RESOLVED to place an advertisement in the Focus magazine to help publicise the market and 
a flyer would also be distributed locally. 3B radio would attend the May market and had also invited the 
organisers to do a radio interview.   

 
Replacement work ware had been delivered and was available.  
 

 24/14 Administration 
The Clerk reported on proposal for replacement festive lighting as well as what might now be done as 
Buckinghamshire Council would no longer fund a tree for the Square as recommended by the Finance and 
Resources Committee. More information and quotes had been requested and would be discussed further 
when available.    
 
Items for Information 
Future meetings were scheduled for the third Monday of the month with he next meeting to be held on April 
15th.   
 
Meeting close: 10:49am 
 
Signed:  ………………………..........…   (Chairman)        at Meeting ………………  (date) 
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